
ITEM No. 7a 
 

1 of 2 
 

 

Antiques Trader Survey 

As you are aware, the Market Hall is scheduled to close for a period from January to March 2014 to 

allow for the major development and improvement works to take place. We are currently looking at 

a range of options for the Antiques Fair during this period. We would like to hear your thoughts on 

how it operates during the closure period, and how it will develop when the Market Hall reopens. 

Name:  

Phone No.  

e-mail  

 (Please Print) 

During the closure period 

1. Would you be prepared to operate outside but under cover during the closure period? 

Yes  No  

 

2. Would you be prepared to operate outside of the town centre during the closure period? 

Yes  No  

 

3. Please indicate in which of the following ways you would prefer to operate during the 
closure period: 

Inside but NOT in the 
town centre 

 
Outside, undercover 
but IN the town centre 

 

 

Other Suggestions/Comments about the Antiques Fair during the closure period 
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When the Market Hall reopens 

 
4. Which would be your preferred option for the future direction of the Antiques Fair following 

completion of the improvement works 

Continue trading under the ‘Antiques Fair’ brand 
with the same range of stalls as we currently 
have 

 

Continue trading under the ‘Antiques Fair’ brand 
but with a greater focus on specialist antiques 
stalls 

 

Re-brand the Antiques Fair as a Flea Market  

 

5. There are a range of opportunities for specialist markets in the redeveloped Market Hall. 
Would you be interested in “standing” at a Flea Market on a weekday? 

Yes  No  

a. If so please indicate if you would be interested in “standing” at a Flea Market: 

Weekly  Monthly  

 

 

Other Suggestions/Comments about the Antiques market When the Market Hall reopens 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


